
CQC100218-0001 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 4323 

Email: 

Dear Colleague 

Investigation by the Commission for Health Improvement 

As you may know the Commission for Health Improvement 

(CHI) is carrying out an investigation of the management 

and provision of health services for older people at 

Gosport War Memorial Hospital near Portsmouth. 

I attach an information sheet giving a brief introduction 

to the way in which the investigation team will work, from 

which you will note opportunities are being offered for 

local people to meet representatives of the investigation 

team. 

There are three ways    in which people 

organisation can contribute to our work: 

from your 

I. speaking to a member of the team over the phone 
II. by meeting a representative of the investigation 

team between 21st-23rd November in Gosport and 
Portsmouth - further information can be found in 
the information sheet 

III. by completing the questionnaire and returning it to 
our freepost address. 

If you would like to meet with us on the 21st-23rd November, 

please contact Kellie Rehill, Investigation Coordinator by 

phone (020 7448 9420) by Wednesday 14th November. 

Please feel free to circulate the information sheet and 

Questionnaire as widely as you wish within your 

organisation. 

Yours sincerely 

G:\INVESTIGATIONS Closed\Gosport \stakeholders\letter-vol stakeholder-2- 
1.11.01 



CQC100218-0002 

Julie Miller 
Investigations Manager 

Enc. 

G:\INVESTIGATIONS Closed\Gosport \stakeholders\letter-vol stakeholder-2- 
1.11.01 



CQC100218-0003 

27 August 2015 

................................................................................................... ] 

Code A 
Direct Dial: 020 7448 4323 

Email: 

Dear Colleague 

Investigation by the Commission for Health Improvement 

As you may know the Commission for Health Improvement 

(CHI) is carrying out an investigation of the management 

and provision of health services for older people at 

Gosport War Memorial Hospital near Portsmouth. 

I attach an information sheet giving a brief introduction 

to the way in which the investigation team will work, from 

which you will note opportunities are being offered for 

local people to meet representatives of the investigation 

team. 

There are three ways    in which people 

organisation can contribute to our work: 

from your 

I. speaking to a member of the team over the phone 
II. by meeting a representative of the investigation 

team between 21st-23rd November in Gosport and 
Portsmouth - further information can be found in 
the information sheet 

III. by completing the questionnaire and returning it to 
our freepost address. 

If you would like to meet with us on the 21st-23rd November, 

please contact Kellie Rehill, Investigation Coordinator by 

phone (020 7448 9420) by Wednesday 14th November. 

Please feel free to circulate the information sheet and 

Questionnaire as widely as you wish within your 

organisation. 

Yours sincerely 

G:\INVESTIGATIONS Closed\Gosport \stakeholders\letter-vol stakeholder-2- 
1.11.01 



CQC100218-0004 

Julie Miller 
Investigations Manager 

Enc. 

G:\INVESTIGATIONS Closed\Gosport \stakeholders\letter-vol stakeholder-2- 
1.11.01 



CQC100218-0005 

27 August 2015 

Code A 
Direct Dial: 020 7448 4323 

Email: 

Dear Colleague 

Investigation by the Commission for Health Improvement 

As you may know the Commission for Health Improvement 

(CHI) is carrying out an investigation of the management 

and provision of health services for older people at 

Gosport War Memorial Hospital near Portsmouth. 

I attach an information sheet giving a brief introduction 

to the way in which the investigation team will work, from 

which you will note opportunities are being offered for 

local people to meet representatives of the investigation 

team. 

There are three ways    in which people 

organisation can contribute to our work: 

from your 

I. speaking to a member of the team over the phone 
II. by meeting a representative of the investigation 

team between 21st-23rd November in Gosport and 
Portsmouth - further information can be found in 
the information sheet 

III. by completing the questionnaire and returning it to 
our freepost address. 

If you would like to meet with us on the 21st-23rd November, 

please contact Kellie Rehill, Investigation Coordinator by 

phone (020 7448 9420) by Wednesday 14th November. 

Please feel free to circulate the information sheet and 

Questionnaire as widely as you wish within your 

organisation. 

Yours sincerely 

G:\INVESTIGATIONS Closed\Gosport \stakeholders\letter-vol stakeholder-2- 
1.11.01 



CQC100218-0006 

Julie Miller 
Investigations Manager 

Enc. 

G:\INVESTIGATIONS Closed\Gosport \stakeholders\letter-vol stakeholder-2- 
1.11.01 



CQC100218-0007 

27 August 2015 

......................................................................................................................................................... Direct DialEz:na~21? 7448 4323 

Dear Colleague 

Investigation by the Commission for Health Improvement 

As you may know the Commission for Health Improvement 

(CHI) is carrying out an investigation of the management 

and provision of health services for older people at 

Gosport War Memorial Hospital near Portsmouth. 

I attach an information sheet giving a brief introduction 

to the way in which the investigation team will work, from 

which you will note opportunities are being offered for 

local people to meet representatives of the investigation 

team. 

There are three ways    in which people 

organisation can contribute to our work: 

from your 

I. speaking to a member of the team over the phone 
II. by meeting a representative of the investigation 

team between 21st-23rd November in Gosport and 
Portsmouth - further information can be found in 
the information sheet 

III. by completing the questionnaire and returning it to 
our freepost address. 

If you would like to meet with us on the 21st-23rd November, 

please contact Kellie Rehill, Investigation Coordinator by 

phone (020 7448 9420) by Wednesday 14th November. 

Please feel free to circulate the information sheet and 

Questionnaire as widely as you wish within your 

organisation. 

Yours sincerely 

G:\INVESTIGATIONS Closed\Gosport \stakeholders\letter-vol stakeholder-2- 
1.11.01 



CQC100218-0008 

Julie Miller 
Investigations Manager 

Enc. 

G:\INVESTIGATIONS Closed\Gosport \stakeholders\letter-vol stakeholder-2- 
1.11.01 



CQC100218-0009 

27 August 2015 

.............................................................................................. i 

Code A 
! 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 4323 

Email: 

Dear Colleague 

Investigation by the Commission for Health Improvement 

As you may know the Commission for Health Improvement 

(CHI) is carrying out an investigation of the management 

and provision of health services for older people at 

Gosport War Memorial Hospital near Portsmouth. 

I attach an information sheet giving a brief introduction 

to the way in which the investigation team will work, from 

which you will note opportunities are being offered for 

local people to meet representatives of the investigation 

team. 

There are three ways    in which people 

organisation can contribute to our work: 

from your 

I. speaking to a member of the team over the phone 
II. by meeting a representative of the investigation 

team between 21st-23rd November in Gosport and 
Portsmouth - further information can be found in 
the information sheet 

III. by completing the questionnaire and returning it to 
our freepost address. 

If you would like to meet with us on the 21st-23rd November, 

please contact Kellie Rehill, Investigation Coordinator by 

phone (020 7448 9420) by Wednesday 14th November. 

Please feel free to circulate the information sheet and 

Questionnaire as widely as you wish within your 

organisation. 

Yours sincerely 

G:\INVESTIGATIONS Closed\Gosport \stakeholders\letter-vol stakeholder-2- 
1.11.01 



CQC100218-0010 

Julie Miller 
Investigations Manager 

Enc. 

G:\INVESTIGATIONS Closed\Gosport \stakeholders\letter-vol stakeholder-2- 
1.11.01 



CQC100218-0011 

27 August 2015 

A ....... 
Direct Dial: 020 7448 4323 

Email: 

Dear Colleague 

Investigation by the Commission for Health Improvement 

As you may know the Commission for Health Improvement 

(CHI) is carrying out an investigation of the management 

and provision of health services for older people at 

Gosport War Memorial Hospital near Portsmouth. 

I attach an information sheet giving a brief introduction 

to the way in which the investigation team will work, from 

which you will note opportunities are being offered for 

local people to meet representatives of the investigation 

team. 

There are three ways    in which people 

organisation can contribute to our work: 

from your 

I. speaking to a member of the team over the phone 
II. by meeting a representative of the investigation 

team between 21st-23rd November in Gosport and 
Portsmouth - further information can be found in 
the information sheet 

III. by completing the questionnaire and returning it to 
our freepost address. 

If you would like to meet with us on the 21st-23rd November, 

please contact Kellie Rehill, Investigation Coordinator by 

phone (020 7448 9420) by Wednesday 14th November. 

Please feel free to circulate the information sheet and 

Questionnaire as widely as you wish within your 

organisation. 

Yours sincerely 

Julie Miller 

G:\INVESTIGATIONS Closed\Gosport \stakeholders\letter-vol stakeholder-2- 
1.11.01 



CQC100218-0012 

Investigations Manager 

Enc. 

G:\INVESTIGATIONS Closed\Gosport \stakeholders\letter-vol stakeholder-2- 
1.11.01 



CQC100218-0013 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 4323 

Email: 

Dear Colleague 

Investigation by the Commission for Health Improvement 

As you may know the Commission for Health Improvement 

(CHI) is carrying out an investigation of the management 

and provision of health services for older people at 

Gosport War Memorial Hospital near Portsmouth. 

I attach an information sheet giving a brief introduction 

to the way in which the investigation team will work, from 

which you will note opportunities are being offered for 

local people to meet representatives of the investigation 

team. 

There are three ways    in which people 

organisation can contribute to our work: 

from your 

I. speaking to a member of the team over the phone 
II. by meeting a representative of the investigation 

team between 21st-23rd November in Gosport and 
Portsmouth - further information can be found in 
the information sheet 

III. by completing the questionnaire and returning it to 
our freepost address. 

If you would like to meet with us on the 21st-23rd November, 

please contact Kellie Rehill, Investigation Coordinator by 

phone (020 7448 9420) by Wednesday 14th November. 

Please feel free to circulate the information sheet and 

Questionnaire as widely as you wish within your 

organisation. 

Yours sincerely 

G:\INVESTIGATIONS Closed\Gosport \stakeholders\letter-vol stakeholder-2- 
1.11.01 



CQC100218-0014 

Julie Miller 
Investigations Manager 

Enc. 

G:\INVESTIGATIONS Closed\Gosport \stakeholders\letter-vol stakeholder-2- 
1.11.01 



CQC100218-0015 

27 August 2015 

Code A 
Dear Colleague 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 4323 

Email: 

Investigation by the Commission for Health Improvement 

As you may know the Commission for Health Improvement 
(CHI) is carrying out an investigation of the management 
and provision of health services for older people at 
Gosport War Memorial Hospital near Portsmouth. 

I attach an information sheet giving a brief introduction 
to the way in which the investigation team will work, from 
which you will note opportunities are being offered for 
local people to meet representatives of the investigation 
team. 

There are three ways    in which people 
organisation can contribute to our work: 

from your 

I. speaking to a member of the team over the phone 
II. by meeting a representative of the investigation 

team between 21st-23rd November in Gosport and 
Portsmouth - further information can be found in 
the information sheet 

III. by completing the questionnaire and returning it to 
our freepost address. 

If you would like to meet with us on the 21st-23rd November, 

please contact Kellie Rehill, Investigation Coordinator by 

phone (020 7448 9420) by Wednesday 14th November. 

Please feel free to circulate the information sheet and 
Questionnaire as widely as you wish within your 
organisation. 

Yours sincerely 

Julie Miller 
G:\INVESTIGATIONS Closed\Gosport \stakeholders\letter-vol stakeholder-2- 
1.11.01 



CQC100218-0016 

Investigations Manager 

Enc. 

G:\INVESTIGATIONS Closed\Gosport \stakeholders\letter-vol stakeholder-2- 
1.11.01 



CQC100218-0017 

27 August 2015 

i .......... ........ .......... 
! 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 4323 

Email: 

Dear Colleague 

Investigation by the Commission for Health Improvement 

As you may know the Commission for Health Improvement 

(CHI) is carrying out an investigation of the management 

and provision of health services for older people at 

Gosport War Memorial Hospital near Portsmouth. 

I attach an information sheet giving a brief introduction 

to the way in which the investigation team will work, from 

which you will note opportunities are being offered for 

local people to meet representatives of the investigation 

team. 

There are three ways    in which people 

organisation can contribute to our work: 

from your 

I. speaking to a member of the team over the phone 
II. by meeting a representative of the investigation 

team between 21st-23rd November in Gosport and 
Portsmouth - further information can be found in 
the information sheet 

III. by completing the questionnaire and returning it to 
our freepost address. 

If you would like to meet with us on the 21st-23rd November, 

please contact Kellie Rehill, Investigation Coordinator by 

phone (020 7448 9420) by Wednesday 14th November. 

Please feel free to circulate the information sheet and 

Questionnaire as widely as you wish within your 

organisation. 

Yours sincerely 

G:\INVESTIGATIONS Closed\Gosport \stakeholders\letter-vol stakeholder-2- 
1.11.01 



CQC100218-0018 

Julie Miller 
Investigations Manager 

Enc. 

G:\INVESTIGATIONS Closed\Gosport \stakeholders\letter-vol stakeholder-2- 
1.11.01 



CQC100218-0019 

27 August 2015 

i 
Dear Colleague 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 4323 

Email: 

Investigation by the Commission for Health Improvement 

As you may know the Commission for Health Improvement 
(CHI) is carrying out an investigation of the management 
and provision of health services for older people at 
Gosport War Memorial Hospital near Portsmouth. 

I attach an information sheet giving a brief introduction 
to the way in which the investigation team will work, from 
which you will note opportunities are being offered for 
local people to meet representatives of the investigation 
team. 

There are three ways    in which people 
organisation can contribute to our work: 

from your 

I. speaking to a member of the team over the phone 
II. by meeting a representative of the investigation 

team between 21st-23rd November in Gosport and 
Portsmouth - further information can be found in 
the information sheet 

III. by completing the questionnaire and returning it to 
our freepost address. 

If you would like to meet with us on the 21st-23rd November, 

please contact Kellie Rehill, Investigation Coordinator by 

phone (020 7448 9420) by Wednesday 14th November. 

Please feel free to circulate the information sheet and 
Questionnaire as widely as you wish within your 
organisation. 

Yours sincerely 

Julie Miller 
G:\INVESTIGATIONS Closed\Gosport \stakeholders\letter-vol stakeholder-2- 
1.11.01 



CQC100218-0020 

Investigations Manager 

Enc. 

G:\INVESTIGATIONS Closed\Gosport \stakeholders\letter-vol stakeholder-2- 
1.11.01 



CQC100218-0021 

27 August 2015 
.......................................................................................................................................................... 

Code A 
Direct Dial: 020 7448 4323 

Email : 

L ......................................................................................................................................................... 

Dear Colleague 

Investigation by the Commission for Health Improvement 

As you may know the Commission for Health Improvement 

(CHI) is carrying out an investigation of the management 

and provision of health services for older people at 

Gosport War Memorial Hospital near Portsmouth. 

I attach an information sheet giving a brief introduction 

to the way in which the investigation team will work, from 

which you will note opportunities are being offered for 

local people to meet representatives of the investigation 

team. 

There are three ways    in which people 

organisation can contribute to our work: 

from your 

I. speaking to a member of the team over the phone 
II. by meeting a representative of the investigation 

team between 21st-23rd November in Gosport and 
Portsmouth - further information can be found in 
the information sheet 

III. by completing the questionnaire and returning it to 
our freepost address. 

If you would like to meet with us on the 21st-23rd November, 

please contact Kellie Rehill, Investigation Coordinator by 

phone (020 7448 9420) by Wednesday 14th November. 

Please feel free to circulate the information sheet and 

Questionnaire as widely as you wish within your 

organisation. 

Yours sincerely 

G:\INVESTIGATIONS Closed\Gosport \stakeholders\letter-vol stakeholder-2- 
1.11.01 



CQC100218-0022 

Julie Miller 
Investigations Manager 

Enc. 

G:\INVESTIGATIONS Closed\Gosport \stakeholders\letter-vol stakeholder-2- 
1.11.01 



CQC100218-0023 

27 August 2015 

........................... C’o-d-e ........ A .......................... ] 

..................................................................................................................................................... 

Dear Colleague 

Investigation by the Commission for Health 
Improvement 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 4323 

Email: 

As you may know the Commission for Health Improvement 
(CHI) is carrying out an investigation of the management 
and provision of health services for older people at 
Gosport War Memorial Hospital near Portsmouth. 

I attach an information sheet giving a brief introduction 
to the way in which the investigation team will work, from 
which you will note opportunities are being offered for 
local people to meet representatives of the investigation 
team. 

There are three ways    in which people 
organisation can contribute to our work: 

from your 

I. speaking to a member of the team over the phone 
II. by meeting a representative of the investigation 

team between 21st-23rd November in Gosport and 
Portsmouth - further information can be found in 
the information sheet 

III. by completing the questionnaire and returning it to 
our freepost address. 

If you would like to meet with us on the 21st-23rd November, 

please contact Kellie Rehill, Investigation Coordinator by 

phone (020 7448 9420) by Wednesday 14th November. 

Please feel free to circulate the information sheet and 
Questionnaire as widely as you wish within your 
organisation. 

Yours sincerely 

Julie Miller 
Investigations Manager 

G:\INVESTIGATIONS Closed\Gosport \stakeholders\letter-vol stakeholder-2- 
1.11.01 



CQC100218-0024 

Enc. 

G:\INVESTIGATIONS Closed\Gosport \stakeholders\letter-vol stakeholder-2- 
1.11.01 



CQC100218-0025 

27 August 2015 ....... 
Code ....... A ....... 

L ................................................................................................ ! 

Dear Colleague 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 4323 

Email: 

Investigation by the Commission for Health Improvement 

As you may know the Commission for Health Improvement 
(CHI) is carrying out an investigation of the management 
and provision of health services for older people at 
Gosport War Memorial Hospital near Portsmouth. 

I attach an information sheet giving a brief introduction 
to the way in which the investigation team will work, from 
which you will note opportunities are being offered for 
local people to meet representatives of the investigation 
team. 

There are three ways    in which people 
organisation can contribute to our work: 

from your 

I. speaking to a member of the team over the phone 
II. by meeting a representative of the investigation 

team between 21st-23rd November in Gosport and 
Portsmouth - further information can be found in 
the information sheet 

III. by completing the questionnaire and returning it to 
our freepost address. 

If you would like to meet with us on the 21st-23rd November, 

please contact Kellie Rehill, Investigation Coordinator by 

phone (020 7448 9420) by Wednesday 14th November. 

Please feel free to circulate the information sheet and 
Questionnaire as widely as you wish within your 
organisation. 

Yours sincerely 

Julie Miller 
G:\INVESTIGATIONS Closed\Gosport \stakeholders\letter-vol stakeholder-2- 
1.11.01 



CQC100218-0026 

Investigations Manager 

Enc. 

G:\INVESTIGATIONS Closed\Gosport \stakeholders\letter-vol stakeholder-2- 
1.11.01 



CQC100218-0027 

27 August 2015 

�0de A ii 
Dear Colleague 

Investigation by the Commission for Health 
Improvement 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 4323 

Email: 

As you may know the Commission for Health Improvement 
(CHI) is carrying out an investigation of the management 
and provision of health services for older people at 
Gosport War Memorial Hospital near Portsmouth. 

I attach an information sheet giving a brief introduction 
to the way in which the investigation team will work, from 
which you will note opportunities are being offered for 
local people to meet representatives of the investigation 
team. 

There are three ways    in which people 
organisation can contribute to our work: 

from your 

I. speaking to a member of the team over the phone 
II. by meeting a representative of the investigation 

team between 21st-23rd November in Gosport and 
Portsmouth - further information can be found in 
the information sheet 

III. by completing the questionnaire and returning it to 
our freepost address. 

If you would like to meet with us on the 21st-23rd November, 

please contact Kellie Rehill, Investigation Coordinator by 

phone (020 7448 9420) by Wednesday 14th November. 

Please feel free to circulate the information sheet and 
Questionnaire as widely as you wish within your 
organisation. 

Yours sincerely 

Julie Miller 
Investigations Manager 
G:\INVESTIGATIONS Closed\Gosport \stakeholders\letter-vol stakeholder-2- 
1.11.01 



CQC100218-0028 

Enc. 

G:\INVESTIGATIONS Closed\Gosport \stakeholders\letter-vol stakeholder-2- 
1.11.01 



CQC100218-0029 

27 August 2015 

Dear Colleague 

Investigation by the Commission for Health 
Improvement 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 4323 

Email: 

As you may know the Commission for Health Improvement 
(CHI) is carrying out an investigation of the management 
and provision of health services for older people at 
Gosport War Memorial Hospital near Portsmouth. 

I attach an information sheet giving a brief introduction 
to the way in which the investigation team will work, from 
which you will note opportunities are being offered for 
local people to meet representatives of the investigation 
team. 

There are three ways    in which people 
organisation can contribute to our work: 

from your 

I. speaking to a member of the team over the phone 
II. by meeting a representative of the investigation 

team between 21st-23rd November in Gosport and 
Portsmouth - further information can be found in 
the information sheet 

III. by completing the questionnaire and returning it to 
our freepost address. 

If you would like to meet with us on the 21st-23rd November, 

please contact Kellie Rehill, Investigation Coordinator by 

phone (020 7448 9420) by Wednesday 14th November. 

Please feel free to circulate the information sheet and 
Questionnaire as widely as you wish within your 
organisation. 

Yours sincerely 

Julie Miller 
Investigations Manager 
G:\INVESTIGATIONS Closed\Gosport \stakeholders\letter-vol stakeholder-2- 
1.11.01 



CQC100218-0030 

Enc. 

G:\INVESTIGATIONS Closed\Gosport \stakeholders\letter-vol stakeholder-2- 
1.11.01 



CQC100218-0031 

27 August 2015 ................ (:;: ......... ................ 
Dear Colleague 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 4323 

Email: 

Investigation by the Commission for Health Improvement 

As you may know the Commission for Health Improvement 
(CHI) is carrying out an investigation of the management 
and provision of health services for older people at 
Gosport War Memorial Hospital near Portsmouth. 

I attach an information sheet giving a brief introduction 
to the way in which the investigation team will work, from 
which you will note opportunities are being offered for 
local people to meet representatives of the investigation 
team. 

There are three ways    in which people 
organisation can contribute to our work: 

from your 

I. speaking to a member of the team over the phone 
II. by meeting a representative of the investigation 

team between 21st-23rd November in Gosport and 
Portsmouth - further information can be found in 
the information sheet 

III. by completing the questionnaire and returning it to 
our freepost address. 

If you would like to meet with us on the 21st-23rd November, 

please contact Kellie Rehill, Investigation Coordinator by 

phone (020 7448 9420) by Wednesday 14th November. 

Please feel free to circulate the information sheet and 
Questionnaire as widely as you wish within your 
organisation. 

Yours sincerely 

Julie Miller 
G:\INVESTIGATIONS Closed\Gosport \stakeholders\letter-vol stakeholder-2- 
1.11.01 



CQC100218-0032 

Investigations Manager 

Enc. 

G:\INVESTIGATIONS Closed\Gosport \stakeholders\letter-vol stakeholder-2- 
1.11.01 



CQC100218-0033 

27 August 2015 ..... 
C’O’a’-e ....... A- ...... 
Dear Colleague 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 4323 

Email: 

Investigation by the Commission for Health Improvement 

As you may know the Commission for Health Improvement 
(CHI) is carrying out an investigation of the management 
and provision of health services for older people at 
Gosport War Memorial Hospital near Portsmouth. 

I attach an information sheet giving a brief introduction 
to the way in which the investigation team will work, from 
which you will note opportunities are being offered for 
local people to meet representatives of the investigation 
team. 

There are three ways    in which people 
organisation can contribute to our work: 

from your 

I. speaking to a member of the team over the phone 
II. by meeting a representative of the investigation 

team between 21st-23rd November in Gosport and 
Portsmouth - further information can be found in 
the information sheet 

III. by completing the questionnaire and returning it to 
our freepost address. 

If you would like to meet with us on the 21st-23rd November, 

please contact Kellie Rehill, Investigation Coordinator by 

phone (020 7448 9420) by Wednesday 14th November. 

Please feel free to circulate the information sheet and 
Questionnaire as widely as you wish within your 
organisation. 

Yours sincerely 

Julie Miller 
G:\INVESTIGATIONS Closed\Gosport \stakeholders\letter-vol stakeholder-2- 
1.11.01 



CQC100218-0034 

Investigations Manager 

Enc. 

G:\INVESTIGATIONS Closed\Gosport \stakeholders\letter-vol stakeholder-2- 
1.11.01 



CQC100218-0035 

27 August 2015 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 4323 

Email: 

Dear Colleague 

Investigation by the Commission for Health Improvement 

As you may know the Commission for Health Improvement 

(CHI) is carrying out an investigation of the management 

and provision of health services for older people at 

Gosport War Memorial Hospital near Portsmouth. 

I attach an information sheet giving a brief introduction 

to the way in which the investigation team will work, from 

which you will note opportunities are being offered for 

local people to meet representatives of the investigation 

team. 

There are three ways    in which people 

organisation can contribute to our work: 

from your 

I. speaking to a member of the team over the phone 
II. by meeting a representative of the investigation 

team between 21st-23rd November in Gosport and 
Portsmouth - further information can be found in 
the information sheet 

III. by completing the questionnaire and returning it to 
our freepost address. 

If you would like to meet with us on the 21st-23rd November, 

please contact Kellie Rehill, Investigation Coordinator by 

phone (020 7448 9420) by Wednesday 14th November. 

Please feel free to circulate the information sheet and 

Questionnaire as widely as you wish within your 

organisation. 

Yours sincerely 

Julie Miller 

G:\INVESTIGATIONS Closed\Gosport \stakeholders\letter-vol stakeholder-2- 
1.11.01 



CQC100218-0036 

Investigations Manager 

Enc. 

G:\INVESTIGATIONS Closed\Gosport \stakeholders\letter-vol stakeholder-2- 
1.11.01 



CQC100218-0037 

27 August 2015 

i Co--d-e A 
Dear Colleague 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 4323 

Email: 

Investigation by the Commission for Health Improvement 

As you may know the Commission for Health Improvement 
(CHI) is carrying out an investigation of the management 
and provision of health services for older people at 
Gosport War Memorial Hospital near Portsmouth. 

I attach an information sheet giving a brief introduction 
to the way in which the investigation team will work, from 
which you will note opportunities are being offered for 
local people to meet representatives of the investigation 
team. 

There are three ways    in which people 
organisation can contribute to our work: 

from your 

I. speaking to a member of the team over the phone 
II. by meeting a representative of the investigation 

team between 21st-23rd November in Gosport and 
Portsmouth - further information can be found in 
the information sheet 

III. by completing the questionnaire and returning it to 
our freepost address. 

If you would like to meet with us on the 21st-23rd November, 

please contact Kellie Rehill, Investigation Coordinator by 

phone (020 7448 9420) by Wednesday 14th November. 

Please feel free to circulate the information sheet and 
Questionnaire as widely as you wish within your 
organisation. 

Yours sincerely 

Julie Miller 
Investigations Manager 
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Enc. 
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CQC100218-0039 

27 August 2015 

A ....... 
Dear Colleague 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 4323 

Email: 

Investigation by the Commission for Health Improvement 

As you may know the Commission for Health Improvement 
(CHI) is carrying out an investigation of the management 
and provision of health services for older people at 
Gosport War Memorial Hospital near Portsmouth. 

I attach an information sheet giving a brief introduction 
to the way in which the investigation team will work, from 
which you will note opportunities are being offered for 
local people to meet representatives of the investigation 
team. 

There are three ways    in which people 
organisation can contribute to our work: 

from your 

I. speaking to a member of the team over the phone 
II. by meeting a representative of the investigation 

team between 21st-23rd November in Gosport and 
Portsmouth - further information can be found in 
the information sheet 

III. by completing the questionnaire and returning it to 
our freepost address. 

If you would like to meet with us on the 21st-23rd November, 

please contact Kellie Rehill, Investigation Coordinator by 

phone (020 7448 9420) by Wednesday 14th November. 

Please feel free to circulate the information sheet and 
Questionnaire as widely as you wish within your 
organisation. 

Yours sincerely 

Julie Miller 
Investigations Manager 
G:\INVESTIGATIONS Closed\Gosport \stakeholders\letter-vol stakeholder-2- 
1.11.01 



CQC100218-0040 

Enc. 
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CQC100218-0041 

27 August 2015 

Gosport Volunteer Centre 
Bury House 
Bury Road 
Gosport 
Hants 
POI2 3PX 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 4323 

Email: 

Dear Colleague 

Investigation by the Commission for Health Improvement 

As you may know the Commission for Health Improvement 
(CHI) is carrying out an investigation of the management 
and provision of health services for older people at 
Gosport War Memorial Hospital near Portsmouth. 

I attach an information sheet giving a brief introduction 
to the way in which the investigation team will work, from 
which you will note opportunities are being offered for 
local people to meet representatives of the investigation 
team. 

There are three ways    in which people 
organisation can contribute to our work: 

from your 

I. speaking to a member of the team over the phone 
II. by meeting a representative of the investigation 

team between 21st-23rd November in Gosport and 
Portsmouth - further information can be found in 
the information sheet 

III. by completing the questionnaire and returning it to 
our freepost address. 

If you would like to meet with us on the 21st-23rd November, 

please contact Kellie Rehill, Investigation Coordinator by 

phone (020 7448 9420) by Wednesday 14th November. 

Please feel free to circulate the information sheet and 
Questionnaire as widely as you wish within your 
organisation. 

Yours sincerely 

Julie Miller 
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CQC100218-0042 

Investigations Manager 

Enc. 
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CQC100218-0043 

27 August 2015 

Fareham & Gosport Hind 
Direct Dial: 020 7448 4323 

Email: 

Dear Colleague 

Investigation by the Commission for Health Improvement 

As you may know the Commission for Health Improvement 

(CHI) is carrying out an investigation of the management 

and provision of health services for older people at 

Gosport War Memorial Hospital near Portsmouth. 

I attach an information sheet giving a brief introduction 

to the way in which the investigation team will work, from 

which you will note opportunities are being offered for 

local people to meet representatives of the investigation 

team. 

There are three ways    in which people 

organisation can contribute to our work: 

from your 

I. speaking to a member of the team over the phone 
II. by meeting a representative of the investigation 

team between 21st-23rd November in Gosport and 
Portsmouth - further information can be found in 
the information sheet 

III. by completing the questionnaire and returning it to 
our freepost address. 

If you would like to meet with us on the 21st-23rd November, 

please contact Kellie Rehill, Investigation Coordinator by 

phone (020 7448 9420) by Wednesday 14th November. 

Please feel free to circulate the information sheet and 

Questionnaire as widely as you wish within your 

organisation. 

Yours sincerely 

Julie Miller 
Investigations Manager 

Enc. 
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CQC100218-0044 

27 August 2015 

Gosport Cancer Support Group 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 4323 

Email: 

Dear Colleague 

Investigation by the Commission for Health Improvement 

As you may know the Commission for Health Improvement 
(CHI) is carrying out an investigation of the management 
and provision of health services for older people at 
Gosport War Memorial Hospital near Portsmouth. 

I attach an information sheet giving a brief introduction 
to the way in which the investigation team will work, from 
which you will note opportunities are being offered for 
local people to meet representatives of the investigation 
team. 

There are three ways    in which people 
organisation can contribute to our work: 

from your 

I. speaking to a member of the team over the phone 
II. by meeting a representative of the investigation 

team between 21st-23rd November in Gosport and 
Portsmouth - further information can be found in 
the information sheet 

III. by completing the questionnaire and returning it to 
our freepost address. 

If you would like to meet with us on the 21st-23rd November, 

please contact Kellie Rehill, Investigation Coordinator by 

phone (020 7448 9420) by Wednesday 14th November. 

Please feel free to circulate the information sheet and 
Questionnaire as widely as you wish within your 
organisation. 

Yours sincerely 

Julie Miller 
Investigations Manager 

Enc. 
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CQC100218-0045 

27 August 2015 

Hotor Neurone Disease Association 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 4323 

Email: 

Dear Colleague 

Investigation by the Commission for Health Improvement 

As you may know the Commission for Health Improvement 

(CHI) is carrying out an investigation of the management 

and provision of health services for older people at 

Gosport War Memorial Hospital near Portsmouth. 

I attach an information sheet giving a brief introduction 

to the way in which the investigation team will work, from 

which you will note opportunities are being offered for 

local people to meet representatives of the investigation 

team. 

There are three ways    in which people 

organisation can contribute to our work: 

from your 

I. speaking to a member of the team over the phone 
II. by meeting a representative of the investigation 

team between 21st-23rd November in Gosport and 
Portsmouth - further information can be found in 
the information sheet 

III. by completing the questionnaire and returning it to 
our freepost address. 

If you would like to meet with us on the 21st-23rd November, 

please contact Kellie Rehill, Investigation Coordinator by 

phone (020 7448 9420) by Wednesday 14th November. 

Please feel free to circulate the information sheet and 

Questionnaire as widely as you wish within your 

organisation. 

Yours sincerely 

Julie Miller 
Investigations Manager 

Enc. 
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CQC100218-0046 

27 August 2015 

i 
Portsmouth & District Branch Alzheimer’s 

Society 

2nd Floor, Fratton Community Centre 

Trafalgar Place 

Fratton 

Portsmouth 

PO1 5JJ Direct Dial: 020 7448 4323 

Email: 

Dear Colleague 

Investigation by the Commission for Health Improvement 

As you may know the Commission for Health Improvement 

(CHI) is carrying out an investigation of the management 

and provision of health services for older people at 

Gosport War Memorial Hospital near Portsmouth. 

I attach an information sheet giving a brief introduction 

to the way in which the investigation team will work, from 

which you will note opportunities are being offered for 

local people to meet representatives of the investigation 

team. 

There are three ways    in which people 

organisation can contribute to our work: 

from your 

I. speaking to a member of the team over the phone 
II. by meeting a representative of the investigation 

team between 21st-23rd November in Gosport and 
Portsmouth - further information can be found in 
the information sheet 

III. by completing the questionnaire and returning it to 
our freepost address. 

If you would like to meet with us on the 21st-23rd November, 

please contact Kellie Rehill, Investigation Coordinator by 

phone (020 7448 9420) by Wednesday 14th November. 

Please feel free to circulate the information sheet and 

Questionnaire as widely as you wish within your 

organisation. 

Yours sincerely 

G:\INVESTIGATIONS Closed\Gosport \stakeholders\letter-vol stakeholder-2- 
1.11.01 



CQC100218-0047 

Julie Miller 
Investigations Manager 

Enc. 
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CQC100218-0048 

27 August 2015 

Age Concern (Fareham) 

Information Centre 

50sborn Road South 

Fareham 

Hants 

PO16 7DF 
Direct Dial: 020 7448 4323 

Email: 

Dear Colleague 

Investigation by the Commission for Health Improvement 

As you may know the Commission for Health Improvement 

(CHI) is carrying out an investigation of the management 

and provision of health services for older people at 

Gosport War Memorial Hospital near Portsmouth. 

I attach an information sheet giving a brief introduction 

to the way in which the investigation team will work, from 

which you will note opportunities are being offered for 

local people to meet representatives of the investigation 

team. 

There are three ways    in which people 

organisation can contribute to our work: 

from your 

I. speaking to a member of the team over the phone 
II. by meeting a representative of the investigation 

team between 21st-23rd November in Gosport and 
Portsmouth - further information can be found in 
the information sheet 

III. by completing the questionnaire and returning it to 
our freepost address. 

If you would like to meet with us on the 21st-23rd November, 

please contact Kellie Rehill, Investigation Coordinator by 

phone (020 7448 9420) by Wednesday 14th November. 

Please feel free to circulate the information sheet and 

Questionnaire as widely as you wish within your 

organisation. 

Yours sincerely 

Julie Miller 
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CQC100218-0049 

Investigations Manager 

Enc. 
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CQC100218-0050 

27 August 2015 

Age Concern (Gosport) 
Methodist Church Hall 
Stoke Road 
Gosport 
Hants 
POI2 IJB 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 4323 

Email: 

Dear Colleague 

Investigation by the Commission for Health Improvement 

As you may know the Commission for Health Improvement 
(CHI) is carrying out an investigation of the management 
and provision of health services for older people at 
Gosport War Memorial Hospital near Portsmouth. 

I attach an information sheet giving a brief introduction 
to the way in which the investigation team will work, from 
which you will note opportunities are being offered for 
local people to meet representatives of the investigation 
team. 

There are three ways    in which people 
organisation can contribute to our work: 

from your 

I. speaking to a member of the team over the phone 
II. by meeting a representative of the investigation 

team between 21st-23rd November in Gosport and 
Portsmouth - further information can be found in 
the information sheet 

III. by completing the questionnaire and returning it to 
our freepost address. 

If you would like to meet with us on the 21st-23rd November, 

please contact Kellie Rehill, Investigation Coordinator by 

phone (020 7448 9420) by Wednesday 14th November. 

Please feel free to circulate the information sheet and 
Questionnaire as widely as you wish within your 
organisation. 

Yours sincerely 

Julie Miller 
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CQC100218-0051 

Investigations Manager 

Enc. 

G:\INVESTIGATIONS Closed\Gosport \stakeholders\letter-vol stakeholder-2- 
1.11.01 



CQC100218-0052 

27 August 2015 

Age Concern (Portsmouth) 

The Old George Day Centre 

16 Kingston Road 

Portsmouth 

PO1 5RZ 

Dear Colleague 

Direct Dial: 020 7448 4323 

Email: 

Investigation by the Commission for Health Improvement 

As you may know the Commission for Health Improvement 

(CHI) is carrying out an investigation of the management 

and provision of health services for older people at 

Gosport War Memorial Hospital near Portsmouth. 

I attach an information sheet giving a brief introduction 

to the way in which the investigation team will work, from 

which you will note opportunities are being offered for 

local people to meet representatives of the investigation 

team. 

There are three ways    in which people 

organisation can contribute to our work: 

from your 

I. speaking to a member of the team over the phone 

II. by meeting a representative of the investigation 

team between 21st-23rd November in Gosport and 

Portsmouth - further information can be found in 

the information sheet 

III. by completing the questionnaire and returning it to 

our freepost address. 

If you would like to meet with us on the 21st-23rd November, 

please contact Kellie Rehill, Investigation Coordinator by 

phone (020 7448 9420) by Wednesday 14th November. 

Please feel free to circulate the information sheet and 

Questionnaire as widely as you wish within your 

organisation. 

Yours sincerely 

Julie Miller 
Investigations Manager 
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CQC100218-0053 

Enc. 
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